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	State Bar of Nevada – Construction Law Section

July 26 Board Meeting


2018 Board:  

Michael Wadley, Chair (mwwadley@hollandhart.com)
Eva Segerblom, Vice Chair (esegerblom@msclawyers.com)
Alex Flangas, Treasurer (aflangas@hollandhart.com)

Brent Gunson, Secretary (brent.gunson@LVVWD.com)

I. Welcome (Wadley)
II. Treasurer's Report (Flangas):  No treasury report was reviewed this meeting.
Approval of Minutes (Gunson): Minutes from June meeting were briefly discussed and no changes were suggested.
III. Old/Tabled Business:

A. 
None discussed. 
IV. New Business

A. State Bar Meeting
Comments:  Michael attended the meeting on behalf of the Section. He stated that the meetings went very well and there were great topics this year. He was especially impressed with Eva’s presentation.  
B. Lunch with Sean Stewart of AGC
Comments:  Michael is setting up a lunch with Sean Stewart, Executive Vice President of the AGC. Brent will also attend.

C.
End of Year CLE

Comments: Michael asked the group about what topics to address in the CLE. Agreed to discuss it with Sean Stewart. We also discussed the possibility of visiting the Raiders construction site. Another consideration was hiring Jeremy Aguerro from Applied Analytics to discuss the future of Nevada development and construction. We also discussed doing a video conference of the CLE to Northern Nevada. Alex stated that he believes that CLE’s are an important tool to increasing the Section’s membership and participation. The group agreed to discuss more next month as Old/Tabled Business.
V. Next Board Meeting – Thursday, August 23 at 3:00 PM
